
 

 

 
CONSUMER AND BUSINESS CONFIDENCE SURVEY 

SUSPENDED IN APRIL 
 

 

Due to operational issues caused by the current Covid-19 emergency, surveys on 

consumer and business confidence are suspended for the current month. 

Consequently, the press release and the I.stat database updates scheduled for April 

24, 2020 are cancelled. 
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